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MEMORANDUM 

TO:        Alcoholic Beverage Control Board  
 

DATE:  July 9, 2019 

FROM: Erika McConnell, Director 
 

RE:  417 & 1295 4 Royle Parkers 

 
Requested 
Action: 

Request for time extension under AS 04.11.030(b) 

  
Statutory  
Authority: 

AS 04.11.030(b):  “If an application for the transfer of ownership of a license from a 
deceased licensee is not made within 90 days of the death of the licensee or within an 
additional 90 days if an application for transfer of ownership made by the executor is 
denied, or no petition is made to the board for an extension of time under (c) of this 
section within the time, the license is forfeited.” 
 
AS 04.11.030(c): “The board may extend the time limits in (b) of this section on 
petition of the executor or administrator.” 

  
 
 
Background:  Licenses 417 and 1295 for 4 Royle Parkers, beverage dispensary and package store 
licenses, are held by sole proprietors Taek Young & Hee Hwan Lee. Taek Young died on March 16, 
2019. 
 
The personal representative of the estate of Taek Young, Edward Jong Hwan Lee, is requesting an 
extension to file transfers until September 8, 2019. 
 
Attachments: Representative request 

 	
	
 




